
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 

NOTICE IS HERE GIVEN that sealed proposals will be received by the Town Clerk, Town of 
Yorktown, Westchester County, NY until 11:00 A.M. on August 2, 2022 at the Town Hall, 363 
Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, N.Y. 10598 for Removal of Tree Stumps and Logs. 
awarded to a single bidder. 
 
The Bidder assumes the risk of any delay in the mail or in the handling of the mail by the employees 
of the Town of Yorktown.  Whether sent by mail or means of personal delivery, the Bidder assumes 
the responsibility for having the bids in at the time and the place specified above.  All bids must 
be accompanied by a Non Collusive Bidding Certificate and Disclosure Statement.  All bids are to 
be returned to the Town Clerk, 363 Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, N.Y. 10598, marked:  
“BID:  REMOVAL OF TREE STUMPS AND LOGS.”   
 
There will be a pre-bid site inspection on Wednesday, July 27, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. at the Organic 
Waste Facility Compost Area, located at 2200 Greenwood Street, Yorktown Heights, NY 10598. 
 
Bid specifications may be obtained at the office of the Town Clerk in Said Town Hall or 
downloaded from the Town’s website at www.yorktownny.org or on BidNet Direct at 
www.bidnetdirect.com. 
 
The Superintendent of Highways reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to accept that bid 
which is deemed most favorable to the interests of the Town of Yorktown. 
 
 
       DAVID PAGANELLI 
       SUPERINTENDENT OF HIGHWAYS 
       TOWN OF YORKTOWN 


